
 

 

              
November 17, 2023 

 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
RE:  GrandBridge Energy Inc.  
 2024 IRM Application – Reply Submission 
 OEB File No: EB-2023-0023 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
GrandBridge Energy has reviewed OEB Staff’s submissions and changes to the rate generator models issued on 
November 3, 2023. 
 
GrandBridge Energy supports OEB Staff’s submission for interim disposition of 2022 Group 1 DVA balances for the 
GBE(E+) Rate Zone and reporting on the accuracy of the balances in Account 1588 and other Group 1 DVAs, as 
appropriate, with respect to loss factors in its next rate application prior to final disposition. 
 
Additionally, GrandBridge Energy supports OEB Staff’s submission for reporting on the status and results of the 
measures it has taken to address system losses in two years as part of its 2026 rate application and assessing whether 
an adjustment to its approved loss factor is warranted. 
 
GrandBridge Energy confirms the accuracy of the changes to the rate generator models. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 

 
 
 
Dan Molon  
Interim Chief Financial Officer 
GrandBridge Energy Inc. 
 


